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May 12, 2023 
 
 

Mr. David Sumner, Executive Director 
Independent Regulatory Review Commission 
333 Market Street, 14th Floor 
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101 
 
Dear Executive Director Sumner: 
 
 Based on further outreach from early learning advocates and providers, the 
Department of Human Services is requesting the Commission disapprove #14-545, 
Subsidized Child Care Eligibility final-form regulation due to the potential financial impact 
of removing the provision under section 3042.14(d). Assuming receipt of a disapproval 
order, the department intends to revise and resubmit the regulation accordingly. 
 
  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Valerie A. Arkoosh, MD, MPH 
Acting Secretary of Human Services 

 
 
 
 
c: Senator Michele Brooks 
    Senator Art Haywood 
    Representative Barry Jozwiak 
    Representative Donna Bullock 


